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COMMUNITY COLLEGE

721 9th Ave. N.
Edmonds, Wa 98020
August 6, 1995

The Friends of Walker Rock Garden
5407 37th Ave. S.W.
Seattle, WA 98126

Dear Friends,

On June 30 a group from Creative Retirement Institute at
Edmonds Community College made a field trip to The Garden.
The weather was very hot and Florence Walker was not able to
meet with us during our tour. Clayton did present a
descriptive talk, but we strongly recommend that Mrs. Walker
be assisted in making a tape which could be used for
visiting groups. I know Clayton will agree that this is a
good idea.

Our group contributed $40.00 to the Friends of Walker Rock
Garden. We hope that these funds could help with the
expense of making a tape.

Sincerely,

*—mw Ma.,c)p«&\
Fran Mackie
Field Trip Subcommittee
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